
When it comes to important milestones in 
the move planning, the successful move 
into the eight-trailer complex is a major one!   
In December 2016 the moves took place 
successfully. 

The complex was powered by two enormous 
generators until January 17th when electrical 
contractor Morrow Meadows performed the 
cut-over to permanent power.  This work 
required physically setting multitudes of 1.5” 
diameter cords into place, performing tie-ins 
correctly and achieving final inspection in 
a two-hour time-frame.  The turnover to 
permanent power went smoothly.  Next 
on the horizon is connection to permanent 
water for the complex.

A Powerful Move!
Smooth move-in and full power at trailer complex
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“This is a true 
TEAM victory.”  
Noted Rob Walker, Managing 
Director, Delta Airlines, regarding 
the first successful move in on 
December 9, 2016. 

Electricians complete extensive tie-in to 
permanent power for the trailer complex. 


